
August 10, 2018 

Kathryn Barton 
675 Date Palm Road 
Vero Beach, FL 32963 

Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/27/2018 
DOCUMENT NO. 05595-2018 
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I am currently a Vero Beach Electric customer and city resident. Having followed the details of the sale 

of the Vero Beach Electric system, I am fully in favor of the sale to Florida Power & Light. 

There were so many obstacles to this sale that the City and FPL were able to surmount over a period of 

years that it is a disappointment to me and other members of the community to hear of eleventh hour 

challenges. The news of this latest delay, due to the challenge of the sale, has been deeply troubling. I 

wish to add my voice to the many others that are being affected by this long process. It has been a 

disappointment to have four appeals on the issue go through right before the end of the appeal period. 

Mayor Harry Howle states that it is important that people in the community show what they are feeling 

about this issue, and I wholeheartedly agree. 

Respectfully, 

Kathryn Barton 
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Office of Comission Clerk 
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Tallahassee, FL 32399 
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